SASKATCHEWAN REGIONAL OFFICE

3731 E. Eastgate Drive, Regina, SK S4Z 1A5, (306) 525-5874, Fax: (306) 781-8177 cupe.ca scfp.ca

MEMO

DATE:

April 11, 2011

TO:

Presidents of CUPE Education Locals in Saskatchewan

FROM:

Jackie Christianson, Chair EWSC

CC:

CUPE National Representatives (Education Locals)

Beth Smillie,

Cheryl Stadnichuk

Bill Robb

Melanie Medlicott EWSC Executive

RE: "ONE FOR ALL" Provincial Bargaining Round Table held March 21st, 2011

The Education Workers' Steering Committee hosted a round table discussion on provincial bargaining on March 21st in Watrous. At the meeting a plan was laid out to continue our campaign for provincial bargaining leading up to the provincial election November 7, 2011.

Enclosed please find the information that was distributed to the participants on March 21st and some additional information that was developed since.

For those of you who attended the meeting, thanks for your participation and you will find enclosed a smaller package of information containing the additional information we talked about in our meeting. This includes the Lobby Report forms, the Directory of Saskatchewan School Divisions and a full committee contact list. You can photocopy more Lobby Reports as needed or download fillable forms from the website.

For more information or assistance on our campaign please visit our website at www.saskedworkers.cupe.ca or contact me directly at jackiechristianson@myaccess.ca.

/dw:cope491







